Poynton High School

Head of School: Mr.M.Dean
Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs.C.Holyland

Re - Year 11 Half Term Art Sessions

Dear Parent/Guardian,

The Art department would like to make you aware that Miss Blackshaw is running a
GCSE Art drop in day on Tuesday 4th April. This is open to all year 11 GCSE ART
students to come and work in the department from 9:00 till 13:00.

This is a great opportunity to work on the tasks that have seen set to complete over the
half term or catch up on unfinished coursework with the support from their Art teacher
and with all the access to our studio space, art materials and printing resources.

All GCSE Art students have been given the task to present 3 design ideas in their
sketchbooks over the break. When we return to school on Tuesday 18th April, we will
have exactly two weeks before the 10 hour exam, which will be held on Tuesday 2nd
and Wednesday 3rd of May. The final hand in date for all coursework is on Tuesday 9th
May. After this date the students will no longer be able to work on their submissions and
work is then assessed by the Art department and external moderators.

Students will not be required to wear school uniform on the drop in day, but must sign in
and out at reception.

Many thanks,

Miss Blackshaw

Art, Craft & Design Department



